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BART Escalator Project Replaces Platform Escalators inside Embarcadero Station in Coming 
Months 

BART will soon begin a months-long project to replace the platform escalator near the Beale and 
Pine Street entrances at Embarcadero Station.  There will be no “down” escalator from the 
concourse to the platform at that end of the station (please see the map below - the escalator is 
shown in orange). Two sets of stairs will remain open at that end of the station. In addition, a down 
escalator to the platform will be available at the opposite end of the station.  

 

A newly-rebuilt escalator near the Main Street entrances is nearing completion and is expected to 
reopen in the next few days (it is also shown as orange in this map). 

 

The work is all part of the Market Street Escalators Renovation Project, which has already 
completed 18 newly rebuilt escalators at the four downtown San Francisco stations.   

 

https://www.bart.gov/about/planning/sf-escalators

